
 Autore: ES 

Data: 02/04/14 

Centro Internazionale di Sindonologia Via San Domenico 28 10122 Torino (IT) Tel.+39 011 4365832 Fax+39  011 4319275 
Pagina 1\1 

Turin, April 2, 2015 

2015 meeting of the International Centre of Sindonology 

As anticipated, Saturday May 2, as usual , in the holiday of the Holy Shroud, the annual meeting of 
the International Centre of Sindonology will held in Turin, to which are invited representatives of 
centers working in collaboration with the CIS. 

This year, given the coincidence with the Shroud public display, we decided to offer a wider 
opportunity, by organizing an afternoon of meetings with experts in various fields of studies on the 
Shroud about some of the most controversial and debated issues at the time. 

The meeting will take place Saturday, May 2, 2015 in Turin at the conference hall of the Holy Face 
in Turin from 14.00 to 19.00. 
The meeting will not be open to public. 
To facilitate comprehension, simultaneous translation service will be provided in three languages 
(English, French and Spanish). 
At the end, we will be happy to offer a buffet before going into the Cathedral to venerate the Shroud 
and celebrate the Holy Mass. Embedded the program. 

Knowing your expertise in the field, we would like to invite you to attend  ( if it will fit with 
your agenda ) at our meeting.  
You will be more than welcome. 

We hope to be able to collect all speeches and to send it to all interested. 

Waiting to see you at the meeting 

Best regards 

For  secretariat The Director 


